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Friday 10th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Re: School Closure Notification 
 
 
The school has received further notification from the National Education Union (NEU) that its’ members will 
be going ahead with the planned industrial strike action on a number of days during the next two weeks in 
response to concerns about the potential impact of the restructure. I am writing to inform you that Lyon Park 
Primary School will be closed on Tuesday 14th November and Wednesday 15th November to all children. 
 
Please note I have been notified of 3 further dates of strike action as listed below: 
 

• Tuesday 21st November 2023 

• Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

• Thursday 23rd November 2023 
 
I will write to you again next week to inform you of the plans for these days. 
 
Please rest assured that the school has been and will continue to have ongoing dialogue with staff and unions 
in attempts to avoid further industrial action and to minimise the impact on children and families.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office, who will pass your query onto a member of the 
Senior Leadership Team.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms T K Bhambra 
Headteacher 
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